
Executive Board of TBS-EV 
President Bryan Cederbaum 480-321-6545 president@tbsev.org 
Executive VP Tal Yardeni 480-236-5157  execvp@tbsev.org 
VP Business Admin Consuelo  Davila Ruiz 602-575-6255 vpadmin@tbsev.org 
VP Facilities Admin David Butler 480-540-6120  vpfacilities@tbsev.org 
VP Ritual Sandy Wechsler 201-956-5649 vpritual@tbsev.org 
VP Finance Jill Glickman 480-993-3928 vpfinance@tbsev.org 
VP Education Debbie Posniack 602-622-0550 vpeducation@tbsev.org 
VP Membership Karen Otero-Fisher 757-589-9680 vpmembership@tbsev.org 
Secretary Lisa Adamsen 480-752-9596 secretary@tbsev.org 

Treasurer Frank Rosenberg 602-292-1991 treasurer@tbsev.org 

Past President Steve Millman 480-632-0603 pastpresident@tbsev.org 
Office Manager Michele Millman 480-897-3636 Michele.millman@tbsev.org 

HaMakom yenakhem etkhem b'tokh she'ar avelei Tzion Virushalayim.   May God 
comfort you together with all the other mourners of Zion and Jerusalem 

YAHRZEITS:  Lola Goffman, mother of George Goffman; Irving Steel, father of  
Edward Steel; Hyman Bernoff, father of Neil Bernoff; Bonnie Cooper-Davis, mother 

of Lara Berkey; Gordon Burnett, father of Myrna Uditsky. 

REFUA SHLEYMA:  Names submitted for the Refua Shleyma list will be read from the 

Bimah on Shabbat.  The full list is available in the e-version of the Shabbat Bulletin. 

PLEASE SUPPORT TBS-EV BY SHOPPING AT AMAZON:   
Please help generate donations for TBS-EV when you purchase 
items  at Amazon using AmazonSmile -smile.amazon.com.  
The AmazonSmile Foundation will donate 0.5% of the  purchase price from your  

eligible AmazonSmile purchases. 

CARTRIDGE RECYCLE:  Please donate your used printer cartridges.  Place 
your used cartridges in the box located on the counter in the Administration  
Office. We have been paying for most of our office supplies for several years 
through the money we receive from recycling printer cartridges.  Please help us 

keep this worthwhile endeavor going. 

Rabbi Herschel “Brodie” Aberson 

3400 N. Dobson Road, Chandler, AZ 85224; 480-897-3636 

website: tbsev.org; email: office@tbsev.org    

Greeters 

Friday—Helen Jaffa 

Saturday—Karen Otero-Fisher  

Announcements 

Friday—David Butler 

Saturday—Daniel Angulo  

 

Friday Night Oneg and Saturday Morning Kiddush  

Sponsored by TBS-EV 

August  3, 2019 / 2 Av 5779 

Parashat Matot-Masei 

Numbers 30:2 - 36:13 

 (Etz Hayim p. 941-967; Hertz p. 702-724)  

Haftarah:  Jeremiah 2:4-28, 3:4  

(Etz Hayim p. 972-977; Hertz p. 725-729) 

 

 

 

 

Light Shabbat Candles 

7:08pm Friday Night 

Shabbat Observance Ends 

8:06pm Saturday Night 

ADMINISTRATION OFFICE HOURS:   

Mon.—Fri., 10:30am—2:30pm  

Closed Sunday  



The Week at a Glance 

Fri. Aug 2 6:00pm Shabbat Services 

Sat. Aug 3 9:00am Shabbat Services 

Sun. Aug 4 11:00am TBS-EV Open House 

Fri. Aug 9 6:00pm Shabbat Services 

Sat. Aug 10 9:00am Shabbat Services; 8:30pm Tisha B’Av Services 

Sun. Aug 11 Summer Break; 9:00am Tisha B’Av Services 

SUMMER BREAK: We are on Summer Break – there will be no Religious 
School or Regular Classes. Normal campus activities will resume when 

Religious School resumes. 

Please join us on Friday, August 16th at 6:00pm for our Family Shabbat  
Service.  We would love for you to join us for this energized service and 
follow it with a vegetarian or vegan dinner. Adults: $7; children 12 years 
and younger: $4; families: $18. To ensure we have enough food, please 

RSVP by Wednesday, August 14th by contacting the office at (480) 897-3636 or 
ShabbatDinner@tbsev.org. Online payment and RSVP can be made at tbsev.org.   

INDOOR GARAGE SALE:: You are invited to a TBS-EV/DJA 
Garage Sale on Sunday, August 25th, 6:00am—11:00am.  
Lots of affordable items—everything must go!  Accepting new/
gently used:  furniture, tools, kitchenware, sports/exercise 
equipment, shoes, books, pictures, art supplies, technology, 
pet supplies. To donate, contact Karen Otero-Fisher, karen.otero-fisher@tbsev.org. 

TBS-EV BOOK CLUB: Please join us on Saturday, September  14th for our monthly 
book club meeting. We will be discussing  Rashi’s Daughters Book 1 by Maggie  
Anton, immediately following Kiddush, in the Social Hall.  Please RSVP to Rebecca 
Berkowitz at rebecca.berkowitz@tbsev.org. 

TBS-EV OPEN HOUSE:  Mark your calendars for TBS-EV Open House, Sunday,  
August 4th, 11:00am—1:00pm.  Come meet with Rabbi Brodie!  We’ll have water play, 
facility tours, shofar blowing contest, and 50/50 raffle!  Visit with old friends and make 
new ones! 

TISHA B’AV:  Join us for Tisha B’Av Services on Saturday, August 10th, 8:30pm, 
and Sunday, August 11th, 9:00am. 

MONTHLY BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING: The next Board of Directors of  
TBS-EV monthly meeting is on Sunday, August 18th, beginning promptly at 
12:30am. All Board members will be in attendance reporting on their duties and  
assignments. The Board meeting is OPEN to all TBS-EV congregants and all are  
welcome! Your inputs as TBS-EV members welcome during an open forum, at the 
end of the Board meeting. 

PRAYER, TEFILLAH CLASS:  Back by popular demand!!  All you wanted to know 
about prayer and never had the chance to ask.  Jewish by birth or by choice? This is 
the class for you!!! This 8-month class will meet on Tuesdays, 6:30-8.00pm, from  
September 2019 - May 2020 at TBS-EV.  Early registration is encouraged. Contact: 
Ruti Keren, Modern and Biblical Hebrew Teacher and Tutor—480-518-2195 or  
hebrewwithruti@gmail.com. 

HEBREW CLASS,  Back by popular demand!! Want to improve your Hebrew?    
Learn from a native Israeli!  This 8-month class will meet on Wednesdays, 6:30-
8.00pm, from September 2019 - May 2020 at TBS-EV.  Early registration is  
encouraged. Contact: Ruti Keren, Modern and Biblical Hebrew Teacher and Tutor— 
480-518-2195 or hebrewwithruti@gmail.com. 

Los próximos servicios en español serán el sábado 10 de agosto a las 
9:00 de la mañana. The next Spanish Services will be on Saturday,  
August 10th, 9:00am.  

If you haven’t enrolled in Fry’s Community  
Rewards, please do so today!  It's easy to do...go to 
www.frysfood.com/topic/new-community-rewards-
program. 

Ruti will be available at the Open House for registration for both Hebrew and Prayer 
classes, which will begin the first week of September. All necessary information,  
including dates and books to order will be provided. 
If you cannot make it during open house, Ruti will be at Temple office on Monday 
August 5, 6-7pm. Registration will take 15 min.   

DISNEYLAND YOUTH GROUPS EVENT: Join us for our annual turn-
around trip to Disneyland. We will be joining the other AZ chapters for 
a bus trip to the happiest place on earth on Labor Day Weekend. The 
trip including transportation, breakfast, ticket, tshirt, and late night 
snack is $265. Please contact Sarah to RSVP, to be eligible you must 

be in 7th-12th grade, registered and paid by August 12th. 

USY SUNSPLASH:  Join us for our annual year kickoff Nightsplash event 
at Golfland Sunsplash on August 17, 7:30—10:00pm. We ask that you 
purchase your ticket online before shabbat. Please RSVP so we know to 

wait for you. 

MAIMONIDES CLASSES:  Our ongoing study of two classics of rabbinic literature by 
the great medieval philosopher, Moses Maimonides, will resume on Sunday, August 
18th at 9:00am in the TBS-EV Conference Room.   


